
Invitation Letter to Express Interest in the VJU Center for Japanese 

Culture, Technology and Language (VJU Academy) partnership in the 

IT Field 

 

VJU, April 1, 2024 

 

Dear Partners, 

 

Vietnam Japan University (VJU) is now preparing the establishment of a New 

Service center called the VJU Center for Japanese Culture, Technology and 

Language. This Center will be a specialized practical educational institution 

affiliated with VJU, and its educational programs will be implemented by partner 

organizations that contracted by VJU for each specialized field. Aiming to develop 

human resources who can immediately work in both Japan and Vietnam, the 

Center will focus on practical education on Japanese culture, technology and 

language and issues a certificate of completion for graduate. As a first attempt, 

VJU will seek partners in the IT field. 

To receive detailed specifications and guidelines for the Center partnership in the 

IT field, please contact VJU via email at rpcd@vju.ac.vn by Apr. 12. Upon receipt 

of your expression of interest, we will provide you with all the necessary 

information to prepare and submit your proposal. 

 

Best regards, 

 

 

Prof. Dr. Furuta Motoo 

Rector, Vietnam Japan University 

 

 

 


